
I oppose any expansion of cannabis growing, period. I will base 

my future votes for supervisor on your responses to this issue. 

We especially don't need large commercial grows in this county, 

and we don't need to be converting rangeland and oak woodland 

for this purpose. I should think that in a period of drought, the 

Board of Supervisors would place water usage as a very top 

priority. Finally, enforcement of the current rules needs to be 

taken seriously and funded realistically. 

 

Yours, 

 

Paul Putter 
 


